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MITTEILUNG/ANNOUNCEMENT

The Annual Conference of the Association for Medical Education jn Europa (AMEE) together
with the Association of Medical Deans in Europa (AMDE) will take place from Semptember 3-6,
1990 in Budapest. For further information contact:

Prof. I, Forgécs, Rector of Postgraduate Medical School

P.O. Box 112

H 1389 Budapest (Hungary)

Phone: (361) 1409-147

Telex; 22-6595, Fax: (361) 1498-344



